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The Law of 14 September 2018  on transparent and open administration creates a right of public
access to certain documents held by public bodies. It lays down the general principles and limits on
access and aims to ensure that individuals and legal entities can exercise their right of access.

For more details regarding the Law, see the newsflash " Loi du 14 septembre 2018 relative à une

administration transparente et ouverte : Nouvelles règles d'accès aux documents administratifs"
published on our website.
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